Mid-Valley Genealogical Society
14 May 1983

The May meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by the president, Major Beard. The minutes of the April 9, 1983 meeting were read and approved.

The treasurer reported a balance in the general fund of \$515.77 and a petty cash balance of \$20.00. These figures were rafflected as of the April meeting.

It was announced that a book containing the 1868 maps of the state of Ohio were given to the society and will be a part of our library

Maybelle Marching queries had been received concerning information on the Gragg, Buckingham Dimmick and Burton families who had lived in the Corvallis area.

The 1860, 1870 and 1880 Benton County census records are to be at the Benton County Historical Museum in Philomath.

It was moved and seconded that copies of these census records be made for our use and kept in the Mid-Valley Genealogical Liberary.

A card was sent to Mary Kellis, whose mother died recently.

The program for the month of May was a presentation by member, Ted Gump, on the wide assertment of information available at the LDS Library in Salt Lake City. He made pertinent comments regarding all aspects of doing research at the LDS Library.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

martha M. marsh

Martha M. Marsh, Secretary